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ATTN:  John Wagnitz

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

The drafting instructions refer to the “32nd Brigade” and “57th Brigade.”  Are these
terms sufficiently complete to use in the statutes or are they abbreviated forms of
longer appellations?

The attached draft does not specify the exact design of these stickers and provides for
stickers only for national guard plates.  Is this okay?

I recommend that DOT review this draft.  DOT may have suggestions as to the least
costly means of achieving your goals.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6926
E−mail:  aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov


